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Harper Grace Hospitals '
'

y Harper Hospital Division

July 30, 1979

-FREEDOM OF INFORMATION
Mr. Joe Felton ACT REQUESIFreed m of Information Officer -

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Com.lission
.

-

-[- fWashinton, D.C. 20555 I

.

Dear Mr. Felton:

Under the freedom of information act I am requesting a copy of a letter
of allegations made against this institution's radiation safety practices
dated June 18, 1979. This letter was originally sent to the USNRC Region
III office. The letter was brought to my attention by Richard L. Hague
of the Region III Division of Inspection and Enforcement on July 18, 1979. |

The copy of this letter should be sent to:

Thmas M. Kumpuris , M.S.
Dept. of Nuclear Medicine
Harper Hospital
3990 John R
Detroit, Michigan 48201

(313) 494-8417

Our Materials License No. is 21-04127-02. If you have any questions
please contact me.

Sincerely,

2008 235/gC -///.. - ~.
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'Ihomas M. Kumpuris, M.S.
Nuclear Medical Physicist
Asst. Radiation Safety Officer
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cca John J. Kim, Ph.D, Radiology
Padiation Safety Officer

79082906 9
3990 John P . Caci' Micr.gon 'a201 in no Cor - . c s -ai C :. = <


